
Subject: BID Officers information
From: Randall Tampa </o=mex06/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=331035e28739400c99eb2880963a158a-
rtampa>
Date: 12/01/2016 11:36 AM
To: '36191@lapd.online' <36191@lapd.online>

Officer Shin,

I read your email that you sent to the various BIDs.  Let me say I
totally agree and support the police commission (and you) in your
efforts to assure that only qualified personnel are patrolling the
street of Los Angeles.

The Fashion District currently has four BID officers in the final
testing phases with both the LAPD and the LASO.   Having come from a
police department myself and being married to a retired captain with the
LAPD (Jodi Wakefield), I know that the police commission has the the
City of Los Angeles and the BIDs’ best interest in mind.

We look forward to participating and having our personnel checked and
sanctioned by the Police Commission.

In closing, please express to Mr. Tefank that Jodi and I say hello and
Happy Holidays. 

Randall Tampa

LA Fashion District

Operations Director

424 E. 15th Street #11

Los Angeles, CA 90015

213.741.2661 (B)
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